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Ref.: JWG/RP/sh 
 
Brussels, 7 December 2022 
 
Dear Colleagues 

EPSU sends its solidarity greetings to your federations for the demonstration of doctors, 

veterinarians and health managers on 15 December calling for increased funding for health 

services with more jobs and better pay and conditions for workers.  

There are many actions taking place in Italy and across Europe in the current period and 

strongly supported and successful protest will contribute to the momentum behind the 

efforts of all EPSU affiliates fighting to defend health and care services and their members’ 

pay and conditions.  

In solidarity  
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